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Editorial Announcement

On 1 August 1996, the editorship of the Journal of Child Language will be
taken over by Dr Elena Lieven. From that date, manuscripts and other
correspondence should be sent to her at the Department of Psychology,
University of Manchester, Manchester M13 9PL, UK. Her Associate
Editors will be Katherine Demuth (Brown University), Ann Peters
(University of Hawai'i) and Brian Richards (University of Reading).

I should like to take this opportunity to thank my associate editors, Glyn
Collis and Brian Richards, my editorial assistant, Steven Sharpies, the
members of the Editorial Board, and all those many people who have refereed
articles for us for all the work they have done for the Journal and for the
personal support and encouragement they have unfailingly given to me.

KATHARINE PERERA

Editor
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